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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Joining RGGI will help Pa.’s economy grow smarter — and healthier | Opinion 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/commentary/joining-rggi-will-help-pa-s-economy-grow-smarter-
and-healthier-opinion/ 
 
New Castle News: Former First Merit Bank continues to lack asbestos permit 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/former-first-merit-bank-continues-to-lack-asbestos-
permit/article d0d96348-798e-5eea-953e-6d80bb8f804a.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Sharon Herald: EPA plans soil cleanup at long-closed Westinghouse plant 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/epa-plans-soil-cleanup-at-long-closed-westinghouse-
plant/article aeb8662a-9b17-11ea-a6fd-0b63f1493575.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Second DEP panel opposes RGGI 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/second-dep-panel-opposes-rggi/article 3ade5f22-9aa7-11ea-
9f86-efa0ca33f3b3.html 
 
Citizens Voice: Auditor general commends   W-B Area’s ‘tough decisions’ 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/auditor-general-commends-w-b-area-s-tough-decisions-
1.2630247 
 
Climate Change 
 
WITF/NPR: Our pandemic habits cut carbon emissions, but it’s not clear they’ll last 
https://www.witf.org/2020/05/21/our-pandemic-habits-cut-carbon-emissions-but-its-not-clear-theyll-
last/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
New Castle News: Restrooms open, beaches still closed at Moraine State Park 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/restrooms-open-beaches-still-closed-at-moraine-
state-park/article 7cee0d56-6a21-59c4-8c1e-6946cb0a04c4.html 
 
Corry Journal: More state park, forests accessible; ATV trails now open 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 5db590fe-9ab3-11ea-b094-1f7682be8cd9.html 
 
Ridgway Record: Twin Lakes campground is open for business (pg 8) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%205-21-20.pdf 
 
Times Observer: ANF continues to reopen 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2020/05/anf-continues-to-reopen/ 
 
WJET-TV: Presque Isle prepares for Memorial Day weekend 



https://www.yourerie.com/health/coronavirus/presque-isle-prepares-for-memorial-day-weekend-2/ 
 
exploeVenango: Oil Region Alliance: ATV Study, Outdoor Recreation Projects Continue 
http://explorevenango.com/oil-region-alliance-atv-study-outdoor-recreation-projects-continue/ 
 
York Daily Record: What if we had regular Codorus Creek Cruises - starting at the old armory? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2020/05/20/what-if-we-had-regular-codorus-creek-cruises-
starting-old-armory/5227500002/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Forbes State Forest cave closures to continue 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/forbes-state-forest-cave-closures-to-continue/  
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh parks ranked 15th in nation 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/05/20/Pittsburgh-parks-ranked-15th-US-Trust-for-
Public-Land-tax-city-council/stories/202005200139 
 
KDKA: Trust For Public Land Ranks Pittsburgh Parks 15th In The Country 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/05/21/pittsburgh-parks-trust-for-public-land-ranking/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Are you seeing more wildlife during the pandemic? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2020/05/21/wildlife-animal-sightings-Pittsburgh-PA-
COVID-19/stories/202005180021 
  
Tribune-Democrat/Tribune-Review: Somerset County will try again for hiking trail project 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/somerset-county-will-try-again-for-hiking-trail-project/  
 
Beaver County Times: Beaver County parks reopen Friday 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200521/beaver-county-parks-reopen-friday 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Public invited to “Adopt a Wild Space” 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/local/public-invited-to-adopt-a-wild-
space/article 3084f2f2-48e3-53b5-8be3-7de785f40676.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Wellsboro man tells why he adopted wild space 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/community/wellsboro-man-tells-
why-he-adopted-wild-space/article 7043eb57-b3aa-5fbb-848c-ef406f71d868.html  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Mansfield Council applying for trail grant, cooperating with Army Corps 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter leader enterprise/news/local/mansfield-council-waving-late-
fee-for-taxes-applying-for-trail-grant/article 3b0c85fe-8706-5b56-a325-2d7f83c73b92.html  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: County takes action on Greenway development 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/local/county-takes-action-on-greenway-
development/article 07cfc78c-4ce0-53df-a7b0-ff759e9ff3fd.html  
 
Sayre Morning-Times: In the quiet, nature roars back 
http://www.morning-times.com/opinion/article bfd48e13-138d-5451-988c-6d6db684f5f0.html  
 



Potter Leader-Enterprise: PoCo Commissioners: Conservation Week, revitalization plan discussed 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter leader enterprise/news/local/poco-commissioners-
conservation-week-revitalization-plan-discussed/article 63690b52-36e5-5c8b-9cc5-7f7d52c0821a.html 
 
Energy 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Going solar: Chambersburg Borough enters partnership to build solar 
energy facility 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2020/05/21/chambersburg-town-council-
approved-plan-energy-source-go-solar/5228708002/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Mayor Peduto urges URA to approve plans for Civic Arena site development 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/peduto-urges-ura-to-approve-plans-for-civic-arena-site-
development/ 
 
Post-Gazette: As vote nears, mayor urges URA board to back plans for FNB headquarters at former Civic 
Arena site 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2020/05/20/Bill-Peduto-URA-Pittsburgh-
Penguins-First-National-Bank-Civic-Arena-development-housing/stories/202005200121  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Peduto weighs in on vote for $200 million FNB Financial Center proposal in 
advance of special URA board meeting 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/05/20/peduto-weighs-in-on-ura-board-vote.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
WGAL: Why mosquitoes aren't really a concern when it comes to COVID-19 
https://www.wgal.com/article/coroanvirus-mosquitos/32616140 
 
Waste 
 
Ridgway Record: Recycling service to be discontinue 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%205-21-20.pdf 
 
Water 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: U.S. EPA boss slams Chesapeake Bay lawsuit as ‘frivolous’ 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/u-s-epa-boss-slams-chesapeake-bay-lawsuit-
as-frivolous/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Work continues on Meadville Area Water Authority's $3.1 million project 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/work-continues-on-meadville-area-water-authoritys-3-1-
million-project/article 07efff32-9adc-11ea-9aee-a72f90acd2cb.html 
 
Corry Journal: Waves of water 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 362223da-9ab4-11ea-aed1-031a4fe5cfd1.html 



 
Citizens Voice: Flood authority seeks grant for levee study 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/flood-authority-seeks-grant-for-levee-study-1.2629954 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Cities find green ways to reduce storm floods 
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-and-regional/cities-find-green-ways-to-reduce-storm-
floods/article 7f49a28f-4d5f-5514-b570-9a25c914437a.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: As states plan to sue EPA over Chesapeake Bay cleanup, agency promises modest 
funds to help efforts 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/05/20/as-states-plan-to-sue-epa-over-chesapeake-bay-
cleanup-agency-promises-modest-funds-to-help-efforts/ 
 
WFMZ: Runoff ruining hay field, owner tells Robeson supervisors 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/runoff-ruining-hay-field-owner-tells-robeson-
supervisors/article ec0b014c-9acf-11ea-ba6e-c39749707177.html 
 
AP: Cities find green ways to reduce storm floods 
https://apnews.com/41fbcae5621c6be03841c82f3d761a66  
  
Tribune-Review: Boil water advisory lifted for Blawnox residents 
https://foxchapel.triblive.com/boil-water-advisory-lifted-for-blawnox-residents/  
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Improving essential infrastructure boosts the economy 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-improving-essential-infrastructure-boosts-the-economy/ 
 
Latrobe-Bulletin: Portion of downtown Latrobe water line project nearly done 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/portion-of-downtown-latrobe-water-line-project-
nearly-done/article cb818d3b-556e-566e-acff-8d124b332c53.html 
 
WTAE: Body of 10-year-old boy recovered from Ohio River 
https://www.wtae.com/article/ohio-river-search-underway/32586269 
 
WPXI: Large water main break floods yards, street in Upper St. Clair 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/allegheny-county/large-water-main-break-floods-yards-street-
upper-st-clair/RJ57VHBOXBDIZKYVF6TJEYXXP4/ 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Elkland Council discusses numerous water, sewer system matters, 
recycling  
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/local/elkland-pool-to-remain-closed-this-
summer/article 7101e295-1e88-5d18-b2e3-83070ed0f9ca.html  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Knoxville Council updates monitoring equipment for water system 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/local/knoxville-eliminates-tax-penalty-this-
year/article 73803a20-ed03-536f-add4-c7db0cbae466.html 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Osceola Township discusses bridge, flooding concern 



http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/local/osceola-township-changes-
roadmaster/article ec0c6286-2d4e-5e86-bbbc-11e93f358574.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Wellsboro Council adjusts water and sewer rates 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/local/wellsboro-council-
denies-tower-rent-buyout/article cf1585ca-491f-53b3-a05c-4679ee8cfd86.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Post-Gazette: Hyperloop study: Pittsburgh to Chicago in 56 minutes for $93 is feasible 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2020/05/20/hyperloop-Pittsburgh-Columbus-
Chicago-feasibility-study-Ohio-planning-commission/stories/202005200125 
 
Tribune-Review: Democrats decry ‘pandemic of pollution’ under Trump’s EPA 
https://triblive.com/news/politics-election/democrats-decry-pandemic-of-pollution-under-trumps-epa/  
  
Tribune-Review: Swinburne Street reopens in South Oakland after $700K slide repair 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/swinburne-street-reopens-in-south-oakland-after-700k-
slide-repair/ 


